

## United States Army Warrant Officer Association Doughboy Chapter 0606 585 Hillsborough Road Hillsborough, New Jersey 08844

**SUBJECT**: Scholarship Awardee's and Committee Report

**DATE**: 31 July 2018

PRESENTATION OF AWARD/MEETING 18 August 2018 Sea Girt, NJ 1100 hours SHARP

- SCHOLARSHIP <u>CHAPTER WINNER</u>: This is our eighth year we are accepting applications for USAWOA Doughboy Chapter. Our Chapter received one application from our Chapter Association Membership for 2018. The award goes to Dominic Farole son of CW2 Scott Farole from Delanco NJ. He will receive a \$500.00 award for the 2018-19 school year and another \$500.00 in the summer of 2019 when he successfully completes his freshman year.
- 2. Any current member of the Doughboy Chapter as of 1 Jan 2018 was allowed to submit an application. Any current spouse of a member can also submit an application. Any Child of a member is also authorized to submit an application. If a retiree has grandchildren who will be attending an approved school is also authorized to submit an application. The Scholarship committee reserves the right to request additional information or disapprove the application, if the committee feels the application does not qualify for consideration.
- 3. **PEMBERTON HIGH SCHOOL WINNERS:** The two winners from the High School were selected from several applications submitted to their selection committee. Amy Adickes 18 from Browns Mills, NJ and Guy Perryman 18 from Browns Mills were the two selected for the award. Both will receive \$500.00 awards for their education before 1 September 2018. Since 1996 the Ryan Dale Bogle Scholarship fund has been providing two scholarships from \$100-\$500 dollars. This year we were able to keep the award at \$500.00 and hope to increase it to \$600.00 for 2019.
- 4. **TREASURER'S REPORT**: ALL COIN CANS DUE 15 APRIL 2019! Current balance as of 24 July 2018 is \$2,010.99, this give us a 2019 starting balance over \$500 that will help next year's goals for our program. This year starts the ninth fund raising drive for our scholarships, with a goal of \$3,500.00 as our operating budget to support scholarships. The Can collection system is working well and we now have 40 more cans to give out. Each can provided 30-90 dollars, depending what kind of coin is deposited. Thanks for all your support to provide this outreach program to the local community from our Warrant Officer Fort Dix Doughboy Chapter.
- 5. Fund Raiser Suggestions: I am still looking for ways to raise funds for the Scholarship to help the program to be self-supporting in the future. I hope to collect and distribute more cans over the next few months to help raise funds for this year. I have 2 cans in my house and drop my loose change in whenever possible. I strongly feel that pledges, raffles, donations, & interactive fund raising events is the best possible way to improve the program. Simple small dollar pledges 10-50 dollars would support the current program. Expansion of the Scholarship program can easily be attained with a 50/50 raffle or donations from organizations. Our goal this year is to raise the Ryan Dale Bogle Scholarship to \$600.00 for each person & continue a \$1,000.00 Scholarship for one of our own members. All donated funds are strictly for the program and will not be diverted or have operating expenses removed from this account. Please send all donations in any amount to CW5R Thomas Comyack.
- 4. If you have any questions or need a can, please contact CW5R Thomas Comyack at (send text) 908 507-5913 my address is 585 Hillsborough Road Hillsborough, NJ 08844.

THOMAS G. COMYACK CW5R QM NJARNG Scholarship Committee Chair Past President